
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Waterboard, 
 

Enough is enough. The Delta was sacrificed during the first 

(Edmond) Brown administration. Now this Governor Brown is trying 
to ruin Northern California’s precious farmland as well as endanger 

the Delta again. 

 

Please stop. Southern California needs to learn how to conserve or 
find a way to desalinate. Northern California needs to conserve too, 

but should not have to be destroyed. 

 

Joan Bannan  
 

 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon
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